
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 4/16/2010 9:20:41 AM
To: 'jf2@cpuc.ca.gov' (jf2@cpuc.ca.gov); 'frl@cpuc.ca.gov' (frl@cpuc.ca.gov);

'mc3@cpuc.ca.gov' (mc3@cpuc.ca.gov); 'pva@cpuc.ca.gov' (pva@cpuc.ca.gov); 
'unc@cpuc.ca.gov' (unc@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: QF Summit meeting next week

CPUC QF Summit Team: on behalf of the QF summit negotiating parties, we'd appreciate it if you could 
attend the meeting we have scheduled for Wednesday 4/21 at Winston & Strawn. The IOU/TURN/DRA 
team presented an arbitration process proposal to the QF/CHP team this morning that we'd ail like an 
opportunity to discuss with you. I ran this idea by Melissa earlier this week, and I can't represent that 
there is agreement among the parties on this proposal but we did agree we'd benefit from your 
participation in a discussion of it. I understand parties are planning to start the meeting at 8:30 on 
Wednesday, but given the relatively short notice if you can't make it until later that is fine. Just let us 
know when we can expect you (and what subset of you, if not all of you can attend). Thanks,

Trina
973-6490
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